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Update on Announcement Date of Cancellation of 2019-20 Second Term 

Practical Examinations 

Further to the previous announcement, if COVID-19 situation is still severe, PEU will 

announce on 23 October 2020 to CANCEL all the P.E. practical examinations 

scheduled on 28, 29 November and 5, 6 December 2020 to safeguard the health of 

students. Students will have to submit video and article for their P.E. course assessment 

before 23:59:59 on 6 December 2020. 

 


